
GREAT NEWS! 
QCA IS HAVING A SUMMER PROGRAM!!! 

 

 
 

Our Program Director, Mr. David Free, is planning many wonderful indoor and 
outdoor activities with various themes.  He is organizing games, arts and crafts, 
cooking activities, Stem activities and so much more!   
 
We will continue to follow all regulations of the Department of Health to keep our 
children and staff members safe and healthy.  Cleaning and sanitizing will be done 
every morning and afternoon and several times during the day. 
 

• NO student and staff should come to the Summer Program if they are not 
feeling well.  

• Should a student become sick during the day, he/she will be monitored in a 
separate room and the parent will be called immediately.   

• All students and staff should have masks. (Students should bring their own 
masks, but we will have extra masks on hand.) 

• All students and staff must bring water bottles as the water fountains 
cannot be used. 

• All students and staff will be provided snacks, but all must bring their own 
lunch. (Lunch will not be served this year.) 

• All students and staff will be encouraged to wash their hands frequently and 
will be asked to sanitize their hands upon entering the building, before and 
after snack, before and after using the bathroom, before and after lunch, 
and any other time deemed appropriate by the teacher on duty. 

• Drop-off and pickup will be in the play area out back unless it is raining. If it 
is raining it will be at the bottom of the ramp.  NO adults will be allowed into 
the building.  Mr. Free will accept and dismiss all students.   
 

SEE YOU THE WEEK OF JUNE 21, 2021!!!! 


